The Dearborn Kiwanian's were putting on the Ritz at "The Henry", for this year's Christmas Party.

Everyone was decked out in their Christmas apparel. It is always great to "catch up" with member's spouses and dates. After cocktails in the lobby area, with strolling music, we moved into the dining area. President Kerry welcomed everybody, "Big Goober" Ray gave updated data on this year's peanut drive. Then it was time to eat. After dinner, Norm Record performed his usual feat of memory by introducing all the attendees Bob Itin inducted our newest member into the club.

Then it was time for the entertainment. Fresh from his gig in Las Vegas, Tommy "Tutone" Gillespie, along with the "Mavelettes" (Adrian, Linda & Debbi), led us in singing Christmas Carols.

All in all, it was a wonderful way to celebrate the holidays with friends.

Playing Raindeer games, Rudy

December 11- Salvation Army visits December 18-N.O.A.H. sandwiches December 25-MERRY CHRISTMAS-No meeting January 1-Happy 2014-no meeting